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This bill is a very bad idea. It encourages red states to export the problem to Oregon. 

Homelessness has to be eliminated, not managed. Family homelessness should be 

fixed by finding homes for those folks. Mental health cases need to be moved into 

hospitals and druggies need to be moved into rehab centers created for them and 

then helped with jobs. We should be turning away homeless people who are being 

sent here from red states. Just start exporting them back instead of welcoming them. 

Be smart , not bureaucratic. 

 

Thanks 

Suds  


